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11. TAYLORS MISTAKE ROAD:  PARKING RESTRICTION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Unit Manager Lorraine Wilmshurst, Consultation Leader City Streets, DDI 941- 8662 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s approval to install a no parking restriction on Taylors 

Mistake Road in the area shown on the attached plan. 
 
 BACKGROUND 
 
 Taylors Mistake Road is being reconstructed in stages from the Taylors Mistake Beach car park to 

Godley Drive.  Stage one of the reconstruction has been completed and work has started on the 
second stage. 

 
 DISCUSSION 
 
 As part of the concept for the road, there is no parking available on the 6 metre wide carriageway. 

Formal parking bays have been provided at appropriate places along the road.  
 
 CONCLUSION 
 
 With the completion of stage one and the construction of stage two underway it is now time to ask the 

Board to formally resolve that the parking along Taylors Mistake Road be banned except in those 
areas where formal parking bays have been constructed or are to be constructed. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the parking of vehicles be prohibited on both sides of Taylors Mistake 

Road from the Taylors Mistake beach car park to the boundary of 
Nos 213/211 Taylors Mistake Road, except where formal parking bays are 
provided. 

 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  That the recommendation be adopted. 


